
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
MANAGEMENT ONLINE Q&A WITH PUBLIC   

 

 
 
In conjunction with the Full Year Financial Results ended 31 December 2008, the Board of 
Directors of BH Global Marine Limited (the “Company”) wishes to host an online Q&A for the 
public starting from 08 January 2009  on NextInsight 
(http://www.nextinsight.com.sg/component/option,com_fireboard/Itemid,67/func,view/catid,5/i
d,920/#920).  
 
Members of the public are welcome to post questions relating to the business of the 
Company. The Q&A will close on 20 January 2009, 2400 hours and answers will be posted 
on SGXNET within the next two days. 

  
 
Submitted by Mr Vincent Lim Hui Eng, Chief Executive Officer to the SGXNET on 9 January 
2009. 
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